
 

 

Secret Santa 

 

Just a quick message from your PTA, FOBLS (Friends of Bishop Loveday school). 

Its that wonderful time of year again when we like to get all festive and we love having fun 

with the children in school. Every year we run an event in the school day called Secret Santa, 

and it works like this… 

On Friday the 13th its non-school uniform day and in exchange for this we ask your children 

to bring in a small unwrapped gift which the teacher will collect in class. 

The following Monday 16th each class gets to come and visit the elves grotto where they can 

look around the gifts on display and choose one for someone special. The elves will then 

wrap it for them and help them write the gift label. They can then bring this home and put it 

under the tree for Christmas day! It really is a lovely event the whole school take part in and 

something we have been doing for many years. 

Payment for Secret Santa is £2 payable ParentPay. This all adds to much needed funds our 

charity collects to put back into the school to enhance your child’s school life. Last year the 

PTA contributed to new laptops for the school and this year we are busy raising funds to 

purchase new play equipment for the main playing field and for the quad area. 

We really value your support and can’t wait to meet your little ones in the grotto. 

Best wishes & Merry Christmas  

The FOBLS team 
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